Sandra Chaeman

From: Sandra Chapman

Sent: 25 January 2024 15:09

To: Julie Dyer

Subject: RE: Beam plan for downstairs horseshoe house Warfield
Attachments: Downstairs Beam Plan.pdf; Beam Plans.pdf

Hi Julie

Thank you for your emails yesterday.
Sorry - A problem with some of your attachments | am afraid.

Unfortunately | cannot open the heritage statement properly and have only been able to see one page and get the
following message -
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Adobe Acrobat

0' Adobe Acrobat could not open ‘heritage statement.pages’ because it is either not a
supported file type or because the file has been damaged (for example, it was sent
as an email attachment and wasn't correctly decoded).

To create an Adobe PDF document, ge to the source application. Then print the
document to Adobe PDF,
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Heritage Statement
Horseshoe House - Warfield

Grade 11 listed building,
Listed number 1390415,

Assessment of Heritage Significance

Formierly khowvn aa: The Four Horme Shoos Pubbc Houne,

Oniginally built as a Hall House in carly G146, altered late G118 and exiended lae G20
MATERIALS. ember frame, part pamicd reader, pant bock. Ofd ale gablod ool with vesbde
rafter ends

PLAN: rmedy reoangular plan of 3 Tansed bayy, now extenshons on o, west and
south, fom T-plan, Formor Hall mothe cente bay

Not sure why this would be but maybe try resaving and resending it to me again.

Also the beam plans seem to be overlaid so | have therefore separated them — | hope that is ok with you — see
attached. Let me know if this is not correct.



| will be honest and say that | cannot confirm if we have everything that we wish to see at this stage even once |
have received your heritage statement. | am going to have to ask the Planning Team Manager if we have everything
we need to be able to validate the application. If we don’t have everything the Heritage Officer is not going to be
able to advise us correctly.

Of course | will let you know the current position once | have been able to open the aforementioned document.

Regards

Sandra Chapman
Technical Officer

From: Jutie Dyer [

Sent: 24 January 2024 11:19
To: Sandra Chapman <Sandra.Chapman@bracknell-forest.gov.uk>
Subject: Beam plan for downstairs horseshoe house Warfield

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Sandra,
Apologies | am a technophobe!
Resending this in case you couldn’t open the plan on my previous e mail to you!

Sent from my iPhone



